Faulk, Camilla

From: - T.W. "Chip" Small [Chip.Small@CO.CHELAN.WA.US]
Sent: Tuesday, April 13, 2010 1:10 PM

To: Faulk, Camilla

Cc: jim.bamberger@ocla.wa.gov

Subject: Comment on proposed GR .34

Dear Justices:
Please adopt GR 34. Unfortunately, I have personally spoken to judges who philosophically disagree with IFP's, and

seldom, if ever, grant them. That is not acceptable. Everyone has a right to access our civil justice system whether rich
or poor. I urge you to adopt this much needed rule with objective standards to eliminate arbitrary rulings.

Sincerely,

Judge T. W. Small
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